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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY
4th Floor Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex * DEPARTMENT J OF EDUCATION

Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines

October 5, 2018

Dir. JULIET A. JERUTA
Regional Director
DepEd Region VII

Attn: Dr. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS
Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Negros Oriental

Dear Dir. Jeruta:

This is to introduce Mr. Victor R. Federigan., Supervising Education Program Specialist,
this Bureau to gather data and conduct interview in relation to the Monitoring and Evaluation
of Inclusion Programs from October 15-19, 2018 at Sibulab ES, Amian ES, band Cangohob
CLC, Division of Negros Oriental —

The M & E activity will look into the status of the different inclusion programs that will serve

N as inputs to policy formulation for the improvement of program implementation. Hence key
persons in the Region, Division and Schools will be interviewed to gather critical information
regarding the inclusion programs.

To facilitate the conduct of the M & E Activity, this office is requesting the R&g}wal /Division
Focal Persons of SPEd, MEP, IPEd and ALS to provide assistance during the data gathering to
ensure that the objectives of the activity shall be attained.

Thank you for your continued support to our programs and projects.

Very teuly yours,




